To whom it may concern,

I intend to use the property at 7680 County Road 140 in Salida, Colorado as the primary residence for
myself and my family. The existing structures are to remain in place. We’d like to be able to replace the
outdated septic system and connect to city water and sewer.

In the future, we have hopes of building additional units on the Eastern side of the property in order to
provide additional housing for the community.

We are applying to be zoned R-3.

Please let me know if there is anything else that | can provide.

Thank you,
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